
 

 

-FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE- 

21 FEBRUARY 2023: 

NEW CLUBHOUSE FOR YOUTH AND NETBALLERS 

Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council (CGRC) has undertaken construction of a new clubhouse at the Gundagai 
Netball Courts. The clubhouse is nearing completion with internal fit out and finishing touches being applied within the 
next few weeks. 

The clubhouse will be a welcome addition to the facilities at the netball courts and will house equipment for netball as 
well as doubling up as a facility for Youth Groups. 

The clubhouse has a large meeting room, kitchen, storage area and WC amenities which include disabled toilet facilities. 
The building includes an announcers’ box, office nook with verandahs shading three sides of the building that can be 
accessed via a ramp or stairs. 

The project has been funded by the Stronger Country Communities Fund Round Two. 

Picture and caption: 

The new clubhouse at the Gundagai Netball Courts will be completed soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-END- 

 

Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council 
www.cgrc.nsw.gov.au 

For further media information contact:  
Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council on 
1300 459 689  

 

 

 



 

 

  
 


